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Observations of the Ombudsman on a draft law 
 
The Ombudsman’s observations on the draft law of the Ministry of Interior 
"Institutional framework of teleworking, provisions for the human resources of the 
public sector and other regulations" were submitted to the Chairman of the Standing 
Parliamentary Committee on Public Administration, Public Order and Justice, 
Maximos Harakopoulos. 
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